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May 21, 2020 
 
Dear Customers: 
 
It is with great pleasure that Bingham & Taylor (B&T) announces its rebranding launch.  The 
launch begins this Friday May 22 when we roll out new e-mail addresses for all our employees 
and company mailboxes.  New email addresses will have the format username@bandt-us.com.   
 
Both the old e-mail address (username@binghamandtaylor.com) and the new e-mail address 
(username@bandt-us.com) will work but all e-mails coming from B&T will come from 
username@bandt-us.com. 
 
We encourage you to add our new domain name @bandt-us.com to your “safe senders” list to 
ensure e-mails do not end up in a Junk Folder.  If you have any questions, please contact the 
Director of Sales for your area. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Latham, PE 
Director of Product Engineering and Design 
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